



Incident Command Subcommittee

Meeting Notes: November 3, 2021 (1400-1430 MT)

Teams Meeting

Present: Jon King (FWS), Bob Gear (IAFC), Shane Greer (FS), Carlos Noise (BIA), Deb Fleming (NWCG)

Absent: Amy Ham (FS), Norm McDonald (IPSC liaison), Ken Paul (associate), Les Rogers (NASF), Brad Sawyer (BLM), Rick Young (NPS)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call		Ham		
2	Approval of Minutes		Ham	Approve notes from 10/6/21	Approved
3	AREP		Greer/Ham	Discuss feedback received.	Shane will respond to Gwenan P's comment; then Deb will request that the IPD be moved to approved. If Red Book edits are necessary, Deb will work with Gwenan.
4	ICT5 currency		Ham	Should ENGB maintain currency for ICT5?	Approved; Deb will respond to sender and work w/ Amy to submit RFC to IPSC
5	Charter		Greer	Discuss plan/timeline for development of ICSC business practices. Identify other charter items to focus attention on.	Jon will work on a draft and will email to all prior to the Dec mtg
6	Chair Rotation		Greer	Determine a rotation for Chair position.	Draft rotation will be in the charter to be discussed at Dec mtg
7	Position Standards & References		Fleming/ Greer	Follow up on review of position standard and references for all IPDs. Jon-ICT4 & ICT5 Bob-ICT1/ICT2& ACDR Shane-ICT3 & LOFR	Complete

Next Teams Meeting

Date: Dec. 1, 2021

Time: 1400-1500 MST